Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines

\\\\\\\\

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya intends to procure one (1) unit of
storage cabinet (2-door) for use in its offices, in accordance with the government
procurement law of the Philippines.

The Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the Philippines therefore
invites submission of quotations for the said procurement, as described in the
attached list of technical requirements.

The approved budget for the contract is FIFTY-EIGHT THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED
FORTY-NINE PESOS AND 35/100 (PhP58,449.35) or approximately ONE
HUNDRED FIFTY-ONE THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED EIGHTY-SIX YEN
(JPY151,686).

The best offer shall be selected based on the lowest calculated and responsive
proposal.

Payment shall be made by check or bank transfer after delivery.

Quotations must be submitted to the Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya
on or before Thursday, 28 July 2022 at Hiroya Building, 3-31-3 Sakae, Naka-ku,
Nagoya, telephone number 052 211 8811, fax: 052 265 9708 or through email:
lazaro.garcia@dfa.gov.ph / nicanor.miranda@dfa.gov.ph.

JEROME JO . CASTRO
Deputy Consul General
Member, Procurement Committee
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18 July 2022



TECHNICAL DESCRIPTION

Item/Description Quantity

eStorage Cabinet

- Two-door One (1) unit
- Wood (walnut)

- Width: 70 cm; Depth: 45 cm; Height: 72 cm
- Shelves: 2 layers

Payment Terms: Bank transfer after delivery of item




